Contribute Your Own Articles to the Support Bulletin

In addition to input and ideas for the Support Bulletin, we encourage you to
send us complete articles for publication in the Support Bulletin. Write about
your own tips and techniques, success stories, or new-found ways to use
NeXT technology.

To submit your article to us for consideration, e-mail it to
support_bulletin@next.com or send it to:

Support Bulletin Editor
NeXT Computer, Inc.
900 Chesapeake Drive
Redwood City, CA 94063

If your article is chosen to appear in the Support Bulletin, you will receive a
free NeXTedge Writer's Kit, including: NeXT pen and pencils, coffee mug,
mouse pad, and tee-shirt.



